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Marie Tyra and I had an opportunity to review our progress and tentative plan for the 
California Career Pathways 2 grant activities and leadership this morning in light of new 
information coming out of a workshop held earlier this week.  As you know several 
meetings have already taken place organized by a steering committee, Mt. SAC, Citrus, 
ESGVROP and SGVEP.  The workshop provided clarity about the nature, structure, and 
funding (grant and ongoing) of activities proposed in a successful application: 
• Consortia must be existing and the players have history of successful collaboration 
• Funded activities and personnel, including oversight for the consortium (grant 

director) must continue for the 4 year life of the grant 
• Data reporting is required throughout the 4 years of the grant 
• Grand funding will be for 2 years, only. No roll-over. 
• Given the short duration the likelihood of start-up activities reaching implementation 

is small.  Emphasis is on expanding existing relationships and systems. Leveraging 
existing resources. 

 
Thank you for your support of this initiative. 
 
Sarah Daum 
Dean of Technology and Health 


